
Title: Summer WASH, Pneumonia & Nutrition Internship 
 
Summary: 

Save the Children is seeking an intern for the summer of 2017 (est.: 6/5/17 to 8/5/17) focusing on the 

intersection of water, sanitation, and hygiene (WASH) with Pneumonia and Nutrition. The intern will 

assist the WASH program manager with several research projects and investigating non-traditional donors 

that could partner with SCUS on a WASH-Nutrition-Pneumonia strategy 

 

Responsibilities: 

1. Research links between WASH, Nutrition, and Pneumonia. 

2. Run data analyses on existing data sets related to WASH and Nutrition 

3. Research non-traditional donors and partners from the clean energy and clean cookstove sectors that 

might be interested in collaborating with SCUS. 

4. Meet daily or as needed with WASH program manager. 

5. Report weekly on activities and results. 

 

Requirements: 

1. Currently working on an undergraduate or graduate degree in Public Health or similar field 

2. Interest in global environmental health and/or nutrition 

3. Experience using statistical software. 

4. Independent and hardworking. 

5. Good communication skills. 

 

Classification:  
Part time: 20hrs/week.  

This is an unpaid position.  

Dates: June 5 – August 05, 2017. Dates are flexible.  

 

Application Process: 

Please submit CV and cover letter to Ian Moise at imoise@savechildren.org . Applications will be 

accepted through April 15, 2017.  

 

Save the Children does NOT provide housing or transportation. 

Save the Children invests in childhood – every day, in times of crisis and for our future. In the United States and 
around the world, we are dedicated to ensuring every child has the best chance for success. Our pioneering 
programs give children a healthy start, the opportunity to learn and protection from harm. Our advocacy efforts 
provide a voice for children who cannot speak for themselves. As the leading expert on children, we inspire and 
achieve lasting impact for millions of the world's most vulnerable girls and boys. By transforming children's lives now, 
we change the course of their future and ours. 

Save the Children is committed to conducting its programs and operations in a manner that is safe for the children it 
serves and helping protect the children with whom Save the Children is in contact. All Save the Children 
Representatives are explicitly prohibited from engaging in any activity that may result in any kind of Child Abuse. In 
addition, it is Save the Children’s policy to create and proactively maintain an environment that aims to prevent and 
deter any actions and omissions, whether deliberate or inadvertent, that place children at the risk of any kind of Child 
Abuse. All Save the Children Representatives are expected to conduct themselves in a manner consistent with this 
commitment and obligation. Any violations of this policy will be treated as a serious issue. 
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